
 

 

July 02, 2015 

Gilbane Construction Update 

Activities in progress as of July 02, 2015: 
 

� Interior doors are started to be hung; hardware installation to follow.     

� Kitchen equipment set-up is underway.    

� Painting in the connecting corridors has started.   

� Sidewalks are continuing to be poured.       

�   Plumbing fixtures & fume hoods are being installed in Modular Building G.      

�   Exterior light poles are set along the east drive.   

� Furniture relocation from the High School to Wiley is still underway.   

Upcoming Project Milestones: 
 

� Due to rainy weather, the east drive paving is rescheduled to be completed next week.   
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